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Clifford, Julia (SEN)

From: Gooff Berry (gooftberry68@hotmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, 23 April 2003 1 :46 PM

To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Proposed changes to HRC

Dear Secretary, I write with concern at the proposal to abolish the position of Aboriginal and Torres

Strait Islander Social Justice Comissioner.

I believe that this change will weaken the ability of the Human Rights Commission to investigate
issues which are brought to it's attention, in at least two fundamental manners.

Regards, Gooff Berry

30/04/2003




